
 
 
Piano Lessons for the Summer Term 

 

 

There are a limited number of spaces available for 

piano lessons.   

 

Mrs Cratchley does piano lessons on the school 

premises on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 

after school and lunchtime on Wednesday and Friday. 

There may be possible slots on a weekend. 

 

Lessons are for 30 minutes and are one-on-one.   

 

If interested, please contact Ms Cratchley: 

 

Email:  alisonmcratchley306@gmail.com 

Phone:  07526 692231 
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